
St Levan Primary School 

where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 

Tel:  01736 810486  
 

20th November 2023 

Dear Families 

 

Choughs: Trip to St Buryan Church 

 

We are excited to announce that we are taking a trip to St Buryan Church on Monday 

4th December.  We have been learning about how Christmas is celebrated and we 

will be looking at how the church is decorated.   

We will depart school after lunch and travel to St Buryan by hired minibus.  We ask that 

you collect your child from St Buryan Church at 3pm.   

Children will need warm clothing and their water bottle.   

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Ferguson 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Trip: Choughs to St Buryan Church 

 

Date / time: Monday 4th December 1.15pm until 3pm 

 

Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………….............. 

 

Contribution (suggested £5 – preferably online): ……………………………………………. 


